
REACHING FOR 
THE STARS

One dollar for every foot of the purchased 
ladder(s)*, during the month of August 2013, 
will go to Make-A-Wish® San Diego. 
Money will be donated by Jobsite Supply Co. and Louisville Ladder. 

*Only applies to Louisville Ladder FS1500 series ladders. Every 
model will be branded with the Make-A-Wish® San Diego logo.© 2013 Louisville Ladder, Inc. All rights reserved.
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